
 

 

 

             
            
   

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to welcome the children back after their Christmas break 
and to wish everyone a happy new year.  
 

What an exciting start we have 
had to the new year already, 
with some of our Year 4 children 
spending a week at Nethercott 
Farm. Despite the mixed 
weather they had a wonderful 
time and everybody ate too 
much of the lovely food! 
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Important Dates 
 

27/01/14 – E-Safety Day- Parents 
event to be arranged. 
W/C 27/01/14 – International 
Week  
W/C 17/02/14 – Half Term 
28/02/14 – School Disco 
10-14/03/14 – Music week 
21/03/14 – Reports for Parents  
28/03/14 – School CLOSED  
04/04/14 – Last Day of Term 
22/04/14 - First day of term 5 
 
 

 

New Staff 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome 
some new staff members to our school. Mrs Rose 
will be in Year 1 with Florence Nightingale Class 
and Miss Morgan is starting with Leonardo Da 
Vinci class in Foundation. Mrs Isaac will also be 
joining us as an MTA and Mrs Wilkins will be 
helping Miss Hill in reception. 
 

 

 

 

 

  Mrs Rose  Miss Morgan    Mrs Isaac    Mrs Wilkins 

Head lice 
Unfortunately, there have been a 
few confirmed incidents in the 
school already this term. Please 
can you check your child’s head 
regularly and treat any problems 
you might find immediately. 
 

Names in Clothing 
Please can you make sure that 
your child’s name is in all their 
clothes, especially jumpers. That 
way, if we find things that a child 
has left behind somewhere, or 
misplaced, we are able to get it 
back to the right person as soon 
as possible. 


